Attachment 3
City of Shoreline, WA Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant Review
On Tuesday, January 31, 2006 this application was made public on the City’s website and was posted at the City’s regular City Council notice boards.  
The City of Shoreline City Council was also provided copies of the grant application in their regular method of correspondence.
